

## Frederick County Health Department

JAMES E. BOWES, M.D., M.P.H. Health Officer, Frederick County

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES 350 Montevue Lane Frederick, Maryland 21702 Telephone: 694-1719

August 28, 1995

Mr. Ted Meyers Tuf-tite Inc. 1125 Old Rand Road Wauconda Il. 60084

> Re: Tuf-Tite Distribution Boxes 6 Hole and 9 Hole Boxes (Product Approval)

Dear Mr. Meyers:

This letter is to provide you with written notification as to the acceptability of your above-referenced product for individual on-site sewage disposal systems in Frederick County, Maryland.

The Health Department has received written verification from the Maryland Department of the Environment that your product can be used for sewage disposal systems in Frederick County.

With the written approval from the State and the review of your video depicting the testing of the distribution boxes, the Frederick County Health Department gives approval for your boxes to be used in the county. However, be aware that if problems occur, the Frederick County Health Department reserves the right to rescind the afore-mentioned approval.

If you have any questions, please contact me. I am in my office between 8:00 - 10:00 a.m., Monday through Friday. My telephone number is 301-631-3160.

Sincerely,

Thomas G. Mohler Jr., Supervisor Individual Well and Septic Branch Frederick County Health Department

TGM/tgm

cc: Mr Ralph Comi, Plumbing Sales, Noland Company Field Sanitarians

